
TCS/GEN/148/2025-26 26-03-2025 

 

CIRCULAR 
VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة 

SUBJECT: Fee Clearance Reminder 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School,Dubai 

 

This is to inform you that any pending dues upto March 2024-25 must be cleared on or before 

3rd April 2025 and the First Term Fee for the academic year 2025-26 also have to be cleared 

as well. Parents who missed out to re-register their ward for 2025-26 can complete the procedure 

by paying the Term 1 fee, on or before Friday 4th April 2025 

 

In addition, please note that students with outstanding fees upto March 2025 will not be 

permitted to attend school in the new academic year 2025-26. The seats will be allocated to 

new admission students. 

We request your cooperation in ensuring timely fee payment to avoid any inconvenience to your 

child’s academic progress. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Muhammad Ali 

Principal 
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